
POLICE PENSION BOARD MINUTES 

October 10, 1975 

Chairman of the Board Harvey Rose called the Police Pension 
Board Meeting to order at 8:00 a.m., Friday, October 10, 1975, 
with members Victor Vance, Harvey Gorby, and Neva Lockhart 
present. Also present City Attorney Gerald Ashby and 
Personnel Director Pat Bittle. 

It was moved by Victor Vance and seconded by Neva Lockhart 
that the item for discussion regarding Captains and educa-
tional incentive pay be tabled so the City Attorney can review 
the figures that were presented by Finance Director Vance. 
Motion carried. 

The Board reviewed the request by Patrolman Robert W. Brown 
for disability retirement. 	It was moved by Victor Vance and 
seconded by Harvey Gorby that the Personnel Director be 
instructed to advise Mr. Brown that he must submit current 
information from Doctor Brian, or any other doctor he has 
seen recently, so this information can be submitted to Doctor 
Witbbeti for review and a recommendation made to the Board. 
Motion carried. 

There being no other business to come before the Board, the 
meeting was adjourned. 

Neva B. Lockha 
Secretary 
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